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8th January 2020.  

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Happy New Year! It was lovely to welcome all our children back to school yesterday following the Christmas break.  
 
Please find below an overview of the club information for this term. All clubs will commence next week unless they are just 
running for the 2nd half term in which case they start the week following the half term break.  
Obviously clubs can only run if there are sufficient numbers, if we feel that a club is not able to run due to insufficient numbers 
we will let you know as soon as possible.  
 

Company/Teacher Club Day From End Times Year Group(s) 

Ms Fletcher Drama 
activities 

Monday 13/01/2020 10/02/2020  3:25pm- 4:30pm Y6 

Little Musketeers Fencing Tuesday 14/01/2020 31/03/2020 8:00am- 8:50am Y2- Y6 
 

Mrs Sothern  Chess  Tuesday  14/01/2020 31/03/2020 Lunchtime  Y4-6  
 

Full of Beans  Street Dance & 
Hip Hop  

Tuesday  14/01/2020 31/03/2020  3:20pm- 4:20pm  F2-Y2 

Mrs Such  Gardening club  
(This club is 
already full)  

Tuesday   25/02/2020 31/03/2020 3:20pm-4:20pm  F2- Y6  
 

Full of Beans  Cheerleading & 
Acro  

Wednesday  15/01/2020 01/04/2020 8:00am-8:50am F2- Y2  

Read now Write 
now  

Creative 
writing  

Wednesday  15/01/2020 01/04/2020 3:25pm-5:00pm  Y3-Y6  

SFA  Multi-Sports  Thursday  16/01/2020 02/04/2020 3:20pm-  
4:30pm  

Y1-Y5 

Mrs Daly  Well-being 
drop in  

Thursday  16/01/2020  02/04/2020  Lunchtime  Any  

Mrs Roe  Mindfulness 
colouring  

Thursday  16/01/2020  02/04/2020  Lunchtime  Any  

SFA  Boxercise  Friday  17/01/2020 03/04/2020 8:00am-8:50am  
 

Y2- Y6  

Full of Beans  Tag Rugby Friday  17/01/2020 14/02/2020 3:25pm- 4:20pm  
 

Y3- Y6  

If we have electronic copies of the club provider letters, they have been attached to this email. Paper copies for the 
other clubs will be sent home this week. If it is an external club provider, you will need to sign up directly with the 
club provider. Any clubs that are taking place at lunchtime do not require a consent form. There will be a limit on the 
numbers for some of the clubs.  
 
Weekly newsletters will begin again next week, but we look forward to welcoming any parents who would like to 
come along and support their child during the sponsored marathon challenge tomorrow. Entrance for parents will be 
via the gate on the playground.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Mrs McAleny 


